

My Thanks!

It's been quite an experience as PAGC President the past two years! Thanks to everyone for your support, hard work and

enthusiasm. We were able to accomplish so much despite the trials of a pandemic and the loss of key members.

As past president, I'm enjoying your gift of the book, Herbarium, The Quest to Preserve & Classify the World's Plants by Barbara M. Thiers. It's beautiful and loaded with information and lovely photos. I'm proud to be handing it over as the 2022 PAGC donation to the Petoskey District Library.

I'm looking forward to 2023 and seeing all your smiling faces soon.

Marjorie Green

December 2022 Newsletter



Petoskey Area Garden Club happily celebrated the Holidays together, as well as another productive and enjoyable year for our organization. As is always the case when we gather together, it was wonderful to talk to our gardening friends. Music was provided by DJ Parker Marshall. The food and service provided by City Park Grill was excellent. We honored our outgoing

President, Marj Green, with a book, "Herbarium" that she will enjoy and then donate to the Petoskey District Library. Enjoy your Holiday Season and the winter, wherever you spend it. Our membership meetings start again in April. The Board will meet via Zoom as needed January through March. I will let you know about that.

Jane Schneider 2023-2024 President











November Meeting





Jane Schneider demonstrated pressing flowers at our November meeting. There are several approaches possible, including using a professional press, a DIY press, and a microwave. A wonderful luncheon was served by these lovely ladies.



A Very Merry Christmas and the Happiest of New Year to All